
             
 

        St John Ogilvie Primary and  
                      Woodlands Nursery 

          Parent Council 
 
WHO are we? 

 Parents and carers of children who attend the school or nursery 

 We often have councillors in attendance 
 
WHEN do we meet? 

 Usually every 6-8 weeks on a Wednesday evening 

 Our meetings last around 1.5 to 2 hours 
 
WHERE do we meet? 

 In the school staffroom.  Tea and coffee are available and sometimes 
biscuits or cakes too! 

 
WHAT do we talk about? 

 School topics such as staffing, finance and property 

 School progress and improvement plans for the year ahead 

 Links between what’s happening in the school and in the parish 
 
WHY do we get involved? 

 To be informed – to hear about the school’s current position 

 To be heard – to share our views and to represent the views of other 
parents 

 To be connected – to support the school, to be engaged with our children’s 
learning environment and to encourage links between the school, the pupils 
and the wider community 

 
HOW can you help? 

 Get involved!  Come along as often as you can manage! 

 Share your views, support our initiatives and bring new ideas! 


